
December 13, 1987 

ID is SUllivan 
 Albion Street 
 Francisco, CA 94110 

Dear I.Duis: 

Department of Psychiatry 
and Behavioral Sciences 

Reno, Nevada 89557-0046 
(702) 784-4917 

This letter silllply confinns our conversation on the phone on December 3 in 
which I confinned our inteIView with the sophomore class on January 13, 1988 
at 8:00 a.m. 'As we discussed on the phone, this means that you will be 
leaving San Francisco on Tuesday morning, hopefully arriving here in the 
early afternoon. I have scheduled the studio for an inte:rview between you 
and me on Tuesday afternoon at approximately 3:00 p.m. Hopefully that will 
give you enough time to check into your hotel and get over to the 
university. The studio that I am referring to is in the Education Building 
on the main campus. You would go to rcx:,m 102. I.et me suggest that some-
where after the first of the year, you give us a call and speak to Susan at 
702-784-4917. Susan will then make a rese:rvation for you at the RaIPada Inn� 
or one of the other hotels where the medical school has an account. Thus 
you would stay over Tuesday night and be available to talk with me before 
the class on Wednesday morning, January 13. 

I.et me burden you with one final request. Since I am intending to write a 
vignette about you, perhaps it would be best if you could write a brief 
autobicgraphy, as it were. By this I mean something approximately three or 
four typewritten pages in which you would review the salient infonnation of 
your growing up. Obviously of concern here would be any ideas you have 
about the development of your unusual gender identity problem and sexual 
preference. Some attention to your relationship with your parents and your 
siblings would be important. If by any chance you have time to address that 
between nOw' and the time we meet next in mid-January, so much the better. 

I.Doking forward to our next meeting on January 12, 

Sincerely yours, 

Ira B��D. 
Professor and Chainnan 

IBP/aa 

       




